
 
From: simoncharlescarter@gmail.com [mailto:simoncharlescarter@gmail.com]  
On Behalf Of Simon Carter 
Sent: 02 November 2017 19:51 
To: Helen Evison 
Subject: Re: Upkeep of the Churchyard 

 

Helen 

 

I am not sure when the next Parish Council meeting is but please would you be 

kind enough to discuss what amount you might be willing to contribute to the 

cost of maintaining the Churchyard.  The amount has been £300 for several 

years but you intimated to me in your email of 18th March that this amount 

could possibly be increased.  We would be most grateful for your help. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Simon Carter 

 


